
Anti-Bullying Rapid Review
All students should be safe at school, and free  
from bullying and violence

About the Anti-Bullying Rapid Review

Expert co-chairs, Dr Charlotte Keating and Dr Jo Robinson AM will lead the Anti-Bullying Rapid Review to look 
at what is working and what needs strengthening before reporting to Education Ministers with options for the 
development of a consistent national standard for responding to bullying and its underlying causes in schools. 

The Rapid Review will include in-person engagement and an online submission process. In person and online 
engagement will include engagement across parent groups, school peaks, unions, and government agencies, 
as well as directly with students, parents/carers and teachers.

Why is the Review needed?

Bullying and cyber bullying have significant detrimental impacts on student mental health and wellbeing. 
Bullying undermines student wellbeing, attendance, engagement and learning outcomes. It also contributes  
to lifelong impacts such as reduced community participation, poor social-economic outcomes, and increases 
in ill-mental and physical health. 

How you can contribute to the Review

Visit www.education.gov.au/antibullying-rapid-review.  
This page contains instructions on how to participate, along with the Review’s Terms of Reference.

  ABRRConsultations@education.gov.au 

  www.education.gov.au/antibullying-rapid-review
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